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VIPD Seeking Community's Assistance in Locating
Man Who Went Missing One Year Ago
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Warren Thomas  By. THE VIRGIN ISLANDS POLICE DEPARTMENT 

ST. THOMAS —The V.I. Police Department is seeking the community’s assistance in locating
76-year-old Warren A. Thomas, a Black male who was last seen approximately one year ago in
Emancipation Garden. 

According to police spokesman Toby Derima, Thomas, who was also known to frequent the bus
stop outside VITEMA, stands around 5 feet 8 inches in height, and weighs approximately 130
pounds. He has gray hair and beard, brown eyes, with a light brown complexion.

Mr. Derima said the family only reported Thomas missing in March, and the detective on the case
provided the information Thursday. 

https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-vipd-seeking-communitys-assistance-in-locating-man-who-went-missing-one-year-ago


Anyone with information regarding the whereabouts of Thomas is urged to call 911 or the
Criminal Investigation Bureau at (340) 774-2211.
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